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10. Ilmerson Brown, State Department,
called for a final review of State's proposed response to OMB on the
unauthorized disclosure legislation., Brown admitted that State had already

received our views but in the interest of avoiding any possible problem
between us, which we might still be able to resolve, he agrced to LDX
a copy of State's final draft position so that we would have at least onec
more chance on a meeting of minds and eliminate any unnecessary -
contentions. State's draft reply has been sent to Mr. Warner, OGC.

- See Memorandum to Mr. Warner of 20 May 75 for details,

1. Jane McMullan, Senate Appropriations
Committee BTarIr;Z5Ked I 50n¢ could have the names of the Senators
who appeared at bricfings of the Intelligence QOperations Subcommittee
since the beginning of this year. I told Ms. McMullan that ] would
check on this and be back in touch.

i2. Dorothy Kornegay, Secretary, Senate
Government Operations Subcommittee on Intergovernmental Relations,
called to notify us of the jacket number (44-826) for the 9 and 10 December
1974 hearings, 'Legislative Proposals to Strengthen Congressional Over-
sight of the Nation's Intelligence Agencies. ! I subsequently called Mr. Huber,
Acquisitions, and requested 75 copies. He later called back to say that GPOQSX']
told him the hearing had already been printed an 16 May. '
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